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I strongly oppose this bill to override the mail-in -ballot that is currently Oregon's 

official voting procedure.  SB210 would disenfranchise many people who are unable 

for multiple reasons of getting to the polls.There has never been proof of any 

significant fraud with mail-in balloting.  We need to keep our current system and our 

rights to our system of choice.. 


